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On the Horizon
 

Public input is always
welcome at all

meetings.

Finance Committee
May 22nd  
7:45 AM   

Board of Directors
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Machigonne II Dry Dock Update

The Machigonne II will return to regular service on
Monday, May 13th. As you know, she has been at the
shipyard for a routine dry dock and Coast Guard hull
inspection. Between now and Monday, Lionel Plante
Associates will continue to provide vehicle transportation to
and from Peaks on a scheduled, yet limited,
basis. Passenger service will operate on the regular sailing
schedule. For more information, please visit our website. 

Thank you!

Caitlin Gildart 
Director of Sales & Marketing
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